
 
 

Board of Commissioners 
of Decatur County 

 

Dear Decatur County Courthouse Visitor: 

In response to the recent Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and 

pandemic status issued by the World Health Organization (WHO) 

and Center for Disease Control (CDC), the Decatur County Board of 

Commissioners is taking precautions to lessen the spread of the 

virus as efficiently as possible.  

 

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE, THE COURTHOUSE 
WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC.  
 

If you have urgent business, please call or email the appropriate 

office. Individual offices will accept phone calls and staff members 

will continue to assist you. If you are unsure which office you need 

assistance from, contact the Auditor’s Office and they will direct you. 

 

This change is compliance with federal, state, and local policies and 

is being implemented for the well-being of both our staff and the 

public we serve. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Updates will be posted on decaturcounty.in.gov.  


